
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

March 26, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  U-200281 - Avista Utilities’ COVID-19 Credit & Collections Monthly Report - Revised 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company), discovered an error in its Energy 

Assistance reporting provided in Tab “Section K. #1” of its monthly COVID-19 Credit and 

Collections report. Inadvertently, duplicate grants were reported for customers that moved during 

the reporting period. The Company submits revised COVID-19 Credit and Collections Reports for 

January and February 2024, removing the duplicate customers. 

If you have any questions, please contact Amanda Ghering at 509-495-7950 or 

amanda.ghering@avistacorp.com.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 

509-495-2782
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